ARAPAHOE COUNTY
CLERK & RECORDER

ARAPAHOE COUNTY—On or about Oct. 29, 2024, Mr. Shiro Kuriwaki, an assistant
professor at Yale University, notified the Clerk and Recorder’s Office that he suspected
there were errors in the published 2020 General Election cast vote record, suggesting
the errors were likely due to mistakes made during the redaction process. Arapahoe
County election staff conducted a review that confirmed Mr. Kirowaki’s hypothesis and
performed a new redaction of the original (unredacted) cast vote record, then uploaded
the corrected CVR to www.ArapahoeVotes.gov. on or about April 2, 2025.
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